
 

 

What’s happening 

Hillview Baptist Church 

Living. Loving. Reaching. Growing. 

 

Address: 

253 Woodvale Rd West  

Edmonton, AB  T6L 1E5 Canada 

 

Contact: 

Tel: 780.461.5393  

Website: www.hillviewchurch.ca 

Email: office@hillviewchurch.ca 

In case of emergency please call          

Pastor Norm at: 

587.336.0805 

 

Office hours:  

Tuesday to Friday 

 9am - 12pm 

 

 

Prayer & Guidance 
If you are visiting with us or have a prayer request, please fill out the 
Welcome card or Prayer Encouragement card available in the pew 
and drop it in the offering basket at the sanctuary entrance. We 
would like to connect with you. 

Prayer chain 

If you would like to be 

part of this vital ministry, 

or if you have a prayer request, 

please email: 

diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca         

or call the church office. 

 

 
 

Prayer Time 

Thursday’s at 10am in 

the Fireside Room. All 

are welcome.  

Prayer for our  
Missionaries 

Family of the Week  

 
Irma Vos 

Updates & Fellowship  

 Join us for Coffee Fellowship 
 
Jan 15: Luncheon! Please join us for sandwiches and coffee after 
the service. 
Jan 22: Coffee’s On! Please join us for coffee & fellowship after  
the service. 
Jan 29: Coffee’s On! Celebration Sunday! Please join us for       
coffee and cake after the service.  
Feb  5: Coffee’s On! Please join us for coffee & fellowship after   
the service. 
 

Church Library 
 

Books are a uniquely     
portable magic. Transport 
yourself back to the time of 

the early settlers with a 
great variety of books, such 
as those by Grace Living-

ston Hill and Francine     
Rivers. 

  
~ Barb   

Children’s Church 
 

Children ages 3-11 please join 

us downstairs mid-service for             

Children’s Church.  

 

 

A. Claire Marker 

Director of the Bicol Center for 
Christian Leadership in the         
Philippines 

nabonmission.org/

missionaries/claire-marker 
Claire is from Legazpi City and 

is a 2006 graduate of the 

BCCL and a 2011 graduate of 

the Cebu Graduate School of 

Theology. Claire has been in-

volved in all aspects of the 

BCCL for over a decade and 

knows the ministry better than 

anyone else. She is based in 

Lodi, California, but anticipates 

 

 

 

 
 
being in the Philippines a cou-

ple times a year and for a cou-

ple months at a time. When 

she is not on site at BCCL, 

she can be in daily contact 

with those who are via the 

wonders of the internet.  

Pray: Pray for the ongoing 

ministry of the BCCL and for 

Claire as she leads. 

 

 
 
 
 

Church of the Week 
Beiseker, AB: Tri-Community 

Baptist Church 
Senior Pastor:  

Rev. Eric Spletzer (Louanne) 

  Bible Studies 
• Women’s Wednesday 

Morning Bible Study         
@ 10:00am  

• Ladies Wednesday Night 
Bible Study @ 7:00pm 

• Men’s Wednesday Night 
Bible Study @ 7:00pm 

Adult Sunday School 

 
The adult Sunday School class 

has resumed in the Fireside 
Room on Sunday mornings at 

9am  
~  

Dr. Jerry Shepherd is continuing 
his teaching on the book of    

Ezekiel.  

Church     

Luncheon 

Please join us Today for    

sandwiches and coffee after the 

service!                               

mailto:diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca


Worship Service 

January 15, 2023 

 

WELCOME  

CALL TO WORSHIP - Psalm 130 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

SONGS OF PRAISE 

Come Christians Join to Sing #108 

Only Trust Him #330 

The Bond of Love #281 

Father I Adore You #265 

  SCRIPTURE READING - Leviticus 18.1-5 

PASTORAL PRAYER 

COMMUNION 

(Children are dismissed to Children’s Church) 

SCRIPTURE READING - John 8.2-11 

THE MESSAGE  

“No Excuse”  

HYMN OF RESPONSE 

Just As I Am #342 

 BENEDICTION - Jude 24-25 

DOXOLOGY 

 

 Church & Community 

Secret Sisters  

Miranda Snook, co-leader of the evening women’s Bible study, is 
organizing a Secret Sisters activity for the women of Hillview Bap-
tist Church. 
 
 This is a fun way to increase connections and encouragement 
amongst the ladies in the church. The program 
will run from   February until May, at which time 
we will gather together for a final “reveal.”  
 
You can find the forms at the ‘Welcome Center’ 
in the foyer, or you can talk to or email Miranda at: 
mirsnook@gmail.com . To participate, please fill out and return 
your form to Miranda by Sunday, January 22nd. 

Thank you… 

On behalf of the staff, I would like to 

thank everyone for the generous love  

offering that we received. It is a blessing 

and privilege to serve God’s church.                                                      

~ Pastor Norm 

Hymn Sing 

Please join us here at Hillview Baptist Church on           

January 22, 2023 at 3pm for a Hymn Sing.                                                                    

Refreshments to follow, please bring something to share.                                             

(i.e., open face buns, sandwiches, desserts) 

mailto:mirsnook@gmail.com

